
 

 

 

TOWN OF COLDEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of 

Colden, Erie County, New York will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 16, 2024 

at 7:00 pm at Colden Town Hall, 8812 State Road, Colden, New York to consider the 

request of Petition # 2024-3, Thomas & Julie DeGrave, 10271 Darien Road requesting an 

AREA variance of 8 ft to comply with code of the required 15 ft side yards for dwellings, 

denied as per section 108-40 Required yards.  

 

Dated April 26, 2024 

 

Andrew Geist, Chairman 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

 


